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Raszka Shelley

From: Stephanie Shaffer <shaffersteph@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 2:12 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: I Strongly Oppose HB 3515 (2015)

Hello House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee, 
 

Please do not push forward with HB 3515 - the bill that prohibits State Fish and Wildlife Commission from including 
gray wolf on list of threatened or endangered species.  Grey wolves are indigenous to Oregon and once thrived here 
before being eradicated.  They are just now barely making a comeback in Oregon.  Grey wolves belong here - they 
are part of a healthy ecosystem.  Grey wolves keep rodent populations under control and deer and elk populations 
healthy by eliminating sick and injured animals.  Please allow our native grey wolves to be protected from being 
poisoned, trapped, and hunted, thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
Stephanie 

 

Stephanie L. Shaffer 
1492 NE Carlaby Way Apt 11 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 866-4156 


